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April 17, 2020 

 

 

St. Ursula School and Parish Community, 

 

In these uncertain times, we take comfort in the strength of the St. Ursula Catholic School and 

Parish family. Today we are pleased to announce that Mr. Rob Costante, the current Principal of 

St. Agnes Catholic School, was selected to be the new principal of St. Ursula Catholic School 

beginning July 1, 2020. Our gratitude and appreciation go to the Search Committee. 

Mr. Costante has demonstrated a deep love for and a commitment to excellence in Catholic 

Education through his faith-filled work with faculty, staff, parents and students. Mr. Costante 

brings to St. Ursula nine years of experience as a Catholic School principal.  He earned a 

Master of Education in Guidance and Counseling from Loyola University of Maryland, and a 

Master of Education in Administration and Supervision in Catholic School Leadership from 

Marymount University in Virginia.  Mr. Costante is a graduate of Loyola Blakefield where he 

returned to be the Director of Christian Service and later served as the Director of Diversity and 

as a Guidance Counselor.  He has a keen focus on the growth of every student – spiritually, 

academically, physically, socially, and emotionally. 

 

We are very excited to share this news with the St. Ursula Catholic School community and ask 

you to keep Mr. Costante and his family in your prayers as he begins to transition into his new 

role as our school principal.  Stay well. 

 

In Christ, 

 

    
  

 

Father Jason Worley   Mr. Charles Devaud  Dr. Donna Hargens 
Pastor     Chairman   Superintendent  
St. Ursula Catholic Church  St. Ursula School Board Archdiocese of Baltimore 

 


